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[-29 Truck Parking Area to Close for Repairs

(KTNC)--The truck parking area on northbound Interstate 29 near Mound City will be closed for
repairs this week.

The Missouri Department of Transportation says crews will close the area south of Mound City for
maintenance at approximately 7:00 a.m. on Thursday.

The truck parking area will remain closed until about noon on Friday. All work will be done
weather permitting.
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